
From: Laura Szlavin <Lszlavin@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2019 8:03 PM EST 
To: Dubois, Kelley <duboiskd@amazon.com> 
CC: Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Fw: Invitation: A Celebration of Digital Inclusion 

Good Afternoon Kelley,
It was a pleasure speaking with you as always. Below, please find details for the Digital Inclusion event. Let me know if you
have any questions.
We look forward to meeting with you next week.
Until then, Hope you have a great weekend.
Laura

Laura B. Szlavin, PMP, CSM, Cloud +, ITILv3,
Service Delivery and Programs

Department of Technology Services
Arlington County Government
(703) 228-5028 (o)
(703) 623-8628 (c)
lszlavin@arlingtonva.us

From: Aseel Elborno <aelborno@apah.org>
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 1:28:27 PM
Subject: Invitation: A Celebration of Digital Inclusion

 
A Celebration of Digital Inclusion

 

Please join us in celebrating the partnership of our pilot program. The digital divide is a barrier to education, employment, and overall
well-being. APAH, in partnership with Arlington County, has piloted a program to increase digital inclusion for our residents. APAH

was awarded a $90,000 grant two years ago by Arlington County to create this initiative and to change internet and technology
accessibility. APAH residents, including Arlington Public School students, have greatly benefitted from this program. Come out to

celebrate our graduates and learn more about this program.
 

February 4th

6:30-7:30pm
 

Arlington Mill Community Center
Room 527

 
Light refreshments will be provided.

 
RSVP by 1/31 by replying to this message or email: Aseel Elborno aelborno@apah.org

 
 
 
Ms. Aseel Elborno

Office and Special Projects Manager

4318 N Carlin Springs Road, Arlington, VA 22203

571.800.6460 ǀ www.apah.org

 


